From: John Enalebrecht
To: JCT Exhibits
Date: Monday, April 15, 2019 3:12:20 PM

RE: HB 2015, What is the point of voting to reject driver licenses to illegal
aliens if the legislature is just going to overturn the results of that vote. As the
Statesman Journal printed some time ago “JUST ANOTHER REASON TO
DISTRUST STATE OFFICIALS.

The vote of the people is most important as it is the basis of our democracy
and should carry a great deal of authority. The power of the state of Oregon
should rest with the will of the people of Oregon.
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